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March 19, 2017

Sunday, March 19th - 3rd Sunday in Lent
 9:30am	 Sunday School
10:10am 	 Choir Rehearsal
10:30am	 Worship Service
 5:30pm	 Youth

Monday, March 20th
 3:00pm 	 C.S. Lewis
 4:00pm 	 Garden Committee
 6:00pm 	 Basketball - Open Gym

Tuesday, March 21st 
10:00am	 O.W.L.S.  Walk @ FLC
10:00am 	 Staff Meeting
  6:00pm 	 Body Charge Fitness

 Wednesday, March 22nd
 5:30pm	 Dinner
 6:15pm 	 Midweek Worship
 6:15pm	 Youth and Children
 7:oopm	 Sanctuary Choir

 Thursday, March 23rd
 10:00am	 O.W.L.S.  Walk @ FLC 
 12:00pm	 Craft Club
 1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry 
 6:30pm 	 TriCounty Bridge

March 24th-25th: Youth Missions Weekend

Saturday, March 25th 
8:30am 	 Garden Planting
11am-1pm 	 Petrey Baby Shower
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. . . but those who drink of the water that I will give 
them will never be thirsty.   John 4:14

Wednesday, March 22nd
Menu					     Volunteers
Armenian Stew			   Mary Ida Gray
Salad					     Mary Griffith
Bread					     Sue Mills
Dessert				    Luster Patterson

On Saturday, March 18th and Saturday, April 1st, we will do “Spring 
Cleaning” and you are encouraged to join the fun! We will meet here 
at the church at 8:30am (coffee will be available) and we will work 
until noon. 

In the meantime, if you are not available to help either of those 
Saturdays, a list of tasks can be found in the church office and you 
may volunteer to complete one or more of these at your convenience.  
We would like for these tasks to be completed by April 1st. 

When you sign up for a task, you will be given a card; when it is 
completed, please return the card to the church office. By doing 
this, we can mark this item off the list. With teamwork, we can 
accomplish many things and enjoy the fellowship!

Have a chili recipe you would put up against any other? Are 
you a semi-skilled bean bag thrower? Do you just enjoy a good 
time and want to eat some chili? Come out to our Chili Cook-off 
on Sunday, March 26 at 6:00pm and support our youth group 
as they raise money for a mission trip to Nicaragua. 

There will be prizes for cornhole tournament winners and for 
“Best Chili,” “Spiciest Chili,” and “Most Creative Chili.” Call the 
office if you would like to submit a chili or compete in the corn 
hole tournament.

AND

Our lives bound together in a quilt!

Have you submitted your piece of fabric 
and its story of significance? Please bring 
to the church office or see Mary Ida Gray!



First Baptist Church at Worship

The Third Sunday in Lent
March 19, 2017

Scripture Lessons
Exodus 17:1-7

Psalm 95
Romans 5:1-11

John 4:5-42

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
You Satisfy the Hungry Heart

Sermon by Austin Carty
“Water that Satisfies, Food that Sustains”

The Celebration of Communion

	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  	 Paul Sims
		  202-0595
 		

 If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 

be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:    	 Jeff Tipton
		  524-8395

USHERS & GREETERS
March 19, 2017

1. Tim Lindsey
2. Norman Teague
3. Ed Setser
4. Glenn Sasser
4. Bill Sosh
4. Nettie Sosh
5. John Goins
5. Casey Petrey
5. Levi Petrey
6. Steve Surmont
6. Tom Davis
7. David Landrum

March 12, 2017	
		  	 Budget Offerings:    $     9,185.00
		     YTD  Budget Offerings:	 $   97,095.20
                                           Loose Change:    $            79.64  

			 
March 19, 2017:
	       Nursery:	  Rebecca Daniel and Teresa Lawson

Children’s Church:  Glida Morgan and Jennifer Hannah		
	

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, March 19th 
are placed in honor of my mother, VIRGINIA HAWKINS

and in memory of my father, JIM HAWKINS
by 

Marsha and Danny Barnett 

Gifts have been given in memory of 
HERSCHEL BARTON

by 
Dave and Pat Huff

Joyce Tipton

A gift has been given to the General fund
in memory of 

CATHY PREWITT
by 

Billie Poynter

A gift has been given to the Youth NIcaraguan fund
in memory of 

REV. ANDY REESE
in comemoration of his birthday on March 7th 

by
Elizabeth Reese

Gifts have been given to the Food Pantry fund
In memory of

WILLIAM “MIKE” SEWELL
by

Daniel and Lindsay Lowe
Janet Pace

Ryan and Vanessa Sewell
Joyce Tipton

Gifts have been given to the General fund
in memory of 

WILLIAM “MIKE” SEWELL
by

Fredina Cobb
Glenn and Frankie Sasser

Gifts have been given in memory of
DOLORES MACKEY AND GLENDA SCHIESZ

by
Fredina Cobb

A gift has been given in memory of 
ROSE ANN LANKFORD

by 
Joyce Tipton

You are invited to a Baby Shower 
honoring 

Casey Herd Petrey
When: Saturday, March 25th

11am-1pm
Where: FBC Fellowship Hall

Baby Girl Petrey is registered at
 Buy, Buy, Baby and Babies “R” Us
 Sponsored by friends and family

Christian love and sympathy are extended to Jan Bolding
 and Kellee Edwards Whitlock in the passing of their 

loved-one, Cathy Prewitt

Following Sunday worship on Palm Sunday (April 
9th),  we will have an Egg hunt for all children up through 5th 

grade. It will be held at the Rotary Park (weather permitting). We are 
now collecting Easter eggs filled with individually wrapped candy. Please 
bring your donations to Alex’s office any time during the week or on Sunday 

morning.
Children of the community will be invited and many eggs will be 

needed. 


